
 
 
July 23, 2014 
 
USCIS 
Phoenix Lockbox 
Attn:  AOS 
1820 E. Skyharbor Circle S Suite 100 
Phoenix, AZ 85034 
 
Via Federal Express 
 
Re: Client Client Axxx-xxx-xxx 
 Initial Application for Employment Authorization Based on Pending Asylum Application 
 NO FEE REQUIRED 
 
Dear USCIS: 
 
The National Immigrant Justice Center (NIJC) represents CLIENT in his application for 
employment authorization.  Mr. CLIENT is an asylum applicant whose asylum clock has been 
pending for more than 150 days.  He is therefore eligible for employment authorization under 8 
C.F.R. § 274a.12(c)(8).  Because this is his initial application under 8 C.F.R. § 274a.12(c)(8), no 
fee is required.  In support of this request, please find enclosed the following documents: 
 
Document Page 
G-28, Notice of Entry of Appearance as Attorney 
 

1 

Form I-765, Application for Employment Authorization with two passport photos 3 
 

Copy of the receipt notice for Mr. CLIENT’s I-589 asylum application 
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Copy of Mr. CLIENT’s hearing notice, showing that his case remains pending 
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Copy of the biographic page from Mr. CLIENT’s passport, establishing his identity 
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Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Heartland Alliance for Human Needs & Human Rights | National Immigrant Justice Center 

208 S. LaSalle Street, Suite 1818, Chicago, Illinois 60604 | ph: 312-660-1370 | fax: 312-660-1505 | www.immigrantjustice.org 
 

http://www.immigrantjustice.org/

